From: russell.garwacki@sce.com Sent: 5/20/2013 3:16:06 PM

To: Mark Toney (mtoney@turn.org)

Cc: Skopec, Dan (DSkopec@semprautilities.com); Enrique Gallardo (enriqueg@greenlining.org); Megan.Scottkakures@edisonintl.com

(Megan.Scottkakures@edisonintl.com); Janee Briesemeister

(Jbriesemeister@aarp.org); Bottorff, Thomas E

(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); Stephanie Chen (stephaniec@greenlining.org); Schavrien, Lee (LSchavrien@semprautilities.com);

Samuel S. Kang (samuelk@greenlining.org); Matthew Freedman

(matthew@turn.org); Michael Richard (MRichard@aarp.org); Linda Serizawa

(lss@cpuc.ca.gov); Mike Campbell (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:

Subject: Our May 30 Meeting - Delay?

When we last met as a group, we set up a follow-up meeting for May 30 working under the assumption that the Residential Rate OIR proposals were to be filed on May 15.

Since the filing of proposals has been delayed to May 29, does the May 30 date still makes sense? If parties are still working on proposals, we may not have anything to review as I believe the plan was for the IOUs to receive a mark-up in time for us to review it prior to our next joint meeting. Maybe reschedule to the week of June 10 (e.g. does Tuesday-June 11 work for folks)?

Please advise at your earliest convenience. thanks.

Russ Garwacki Director - Pricing Design and Research SCE Regulatory Operations (626) 302-6673, PAX 26673